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Delphos Optimist Club member Tom Grothous, left, was the speaker at the Optimist Club
breakfast meeting recently. Grothous attended the North American International Auto Show in
Detroit and gave a presentation on the new products and technology in the auto industry.
Grothous is “Mr. Wheels” on an auto talk program on Maverick Media on Saturday mornings
and also dean of the College of Technologies at UNOH. Fellow Optimist member Jay Metzner
thanks him for coming.
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